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I am a permanent employee, working as a Warehouse manager, currently earning

around $20 per hour.

I am a father of 8 children that currently struggles to meet the rising cost of living

If penalty rates were abolished I would not only find it impossible to pay for the basics

for my family but would be financially crippled by everyday bills such as electricity food

and rent.

My weekends are important to me because it is the only time i get quality time with my

family.I spend most of my available time at work and this makes my weekends more

valuable to me and my family



I urge the committee to keep penalty rates as I feel that if i am to give up the little

family time i have and go to work then i should be suitably compensated for this time

and as this time is heald so valuable to me and my family the pay rate should be higher

for this time.
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